
Unofficial Translation 

Only the Thai version of the text is legally binding. 

 

Notification of Department of Alternative Energy Development and Efficiency 

Subject: End of the Energy Conservation Promotion Fund Subsidy for Designated 

Factory and Designated Building 
 

 

The Energy Conservation Promotion Fund Committee has a resolution in the meeting No. 

1/2548 (No. 1) on 26 January 2005 to end the subsidy from Energy Conservation 

Promotion Fund (ENCON Fund) for Designated Factory and Designated Building as 

following details: 

 

1. End of the ENCON Fund subsidy for designated factory and designated building to 

prepare the preliminary energy consumption audit and analysis report, energy 

conservation target and plan, and implementation of energy conservation measure as 

specified in the ENCON Fund Committee Regulation No. 1 B.E. 2537, and No. 2 B.E. 

2539. It is effective from 26 January 2005. 

 

2. Designated factory and designated building that submits the preliminary energy 

consumption audit and analysis report to DEDE before 26 January 2005 can apply for the 

subsidy as specified in the ENCON Fund Committee Regulation. The approved subsidy 

for the FY2005 will come from the budget of energy efficiency increasing plan, 

promotion and demonstration work. 

 

3. End of the subsidy for the implementation of energy conservation measure specified in 

the energy conservation target and plan to designated factory and designated building that 

has not received an approval of subsidy from DEDE. 

 

For more information, please contact One Stop Service Center, DEDE, Tel. (02) 2262311 

or www.dede.go.th 

 

 

Announced on 1
st
 April 2005 

Mrs. Siriporn Sailasuta 

Director-General,  

Department of Alternative Energy Development and Efficiency 


